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Derelict vessel on anchor - Hazard to Navigation 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to bring to the attention 

of all mariners that a derelict vessel is anchored close to Bunkering area 3 and in the 

following position, 

 

  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

  35º 55’.780   014º 47’.620 

 

 

The vessel has an all round white light, however is considered a hazard to navigation. 

 

Arrangements are being made to tow the vessel away. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep clear of the above position and navigate with caution 

when in the vicinity.  

Mariners are to abide with instructions as given by Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control) 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 194, 2123, 2124. 

 

 

 

 

 


